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BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO

SECTION 1. Section 10-20-430 of the Municipal Code of Chicago, Commissioner of Transportation
is hereby authorized and directed to exempt

W J South Ashland, LLC 224 S.Ashland Ave Chicago,IL

60612

From the provisions requiring barriers as a prerequisite to prohibit alley ingress and egress to parking
facilities for premise address;

SECTION 2. This ordinance shall take effect and be in force from and after its passage and
publication

Walter Burnett, Jr. Alderman, 27th Ward

WALTER BURNETT, JR.
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COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS

Pedestrain and Traffic Safety

(Chaisman)

Choose. Chicaco Budget.and Government Operations

Committees, Rules and Eihics Education.and Child Development Finance

Health and Government Protection

Housino and Rcal Estate

Pjblic Sai-eiy

Special .Events, Cultural Affairs and Recreation'

Zom^jg, Landmarks and Building Standard

Gia Biagi, Commissioner
Department of Transportation
City of Chicago 30"R LaSalle
St., Suite 1100 Chicago, 11
60602

Re:    W J South Ashland, LLC
224 S.Ashland Ave
Chicago,lL 60612

Dear Commissioner Biagi,

Please be advised.that on November 16; 2022 1 will introduce an ordinance in the Chicago
City Council to provide alley ingress and egress io parking facilities at 224 S.Ashland Ave.
The ordinance, as drafted and approved by the council, authorizes alley access for the
entire building. I am requesting for the appropriate license to1 be issued due to pending
passage to the publication.

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated, if you need any additional
infonnation, please do not hesitate to contact Reginald Stewart at (312) 432-1995.

Sincerely,

Walter Burnett Jr \ Alderman,
27th Ward
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